
Ms. Lisa Patel, 2020-2021 President 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board (TRREB) 
1400 Don Mills Road 
Toronto, ON M3B 3N1 
  

Dear President Patel:  
  
On behalf of the entire Miami Association of Realtors leadership and our 52,000 members, I 
am honored to congratulate the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board on your milestone 100th 
anniversary of exceptional leadership, progress, and success.   
  
As the MIAMI Association of Realtors was also founded in 1920 and shares a similar history of 
member-centric service and growth, it gives me great pleasure to commemorate your landmark 
centennial anniversary.  
  
TRREB’s outstanding contributions over the last century have undoubtedly strengthened the real 
estate industry, enhanced member success and profitability, and improved your communities.  
  
In 2019, we were honored to sign our first international collaboration agreement in Canada with 
TRREB, committing to identifying opportunities to enhance global business for our members 
and to generate exposure for our markets. We greatly value our partnership and affinity and look 
forward to a future of powerful collaboration for the mutual benefit of our members.  
   
We share in your centennial celebration and commend your leadership and service to the Realtor 
family. We send our very best wishes for the next 100 years of TRREB excellence and success!   
  
May you continue to leverage opportunities and exceed expectations, reflecting your strength, 
resilience, and prominence in Canada and beyond!   
  
Sincerely,  

  
Jorge L. Guerra, 2020 Chairman of the Board
Miami Association of Realtors  
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